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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Following on from the letter sent by Progress leaders, which can be found here, I would also like to extend 
a huge thank you to parents and our amazing pupils for their support, during the implementations of our 
new routines. As our progress leaders have highlighted the pupils look smarter and the focus on learning has 
been excellent. It has been an exceptional start to 2023.  
 
We fully recognise that there will be some adaptations and tweaks we will need to make as things proceed 
and we have welcomed the support and feedback from parents, staff and pupils, particularly around the 
detentions systems. This has now been adapted following the feedback received. 
 
We will be introducing our corridor expectations after half term which will highlight our expectations for 
excellent conduct to and from lessons, and when moving around the Academy.  
 
Finally, from me I just wanted to say how proud I am of all the pupils, they are just incredible, they emulate 
our values every day, they look so smart and are ready to learn. 
 
In addition to the above, our Chair of Governors and I will be holding a drop-in coffee/tea catch up where 
you can come along for an informal chat to discuss our future plans for Montsaye.  This will be on the 22nd 
of February at 2pm. Places will need to be booked in advance.  Please email my PA, Joanna Ginns on 
jginns@montsaye.northants.sch.uk to request a place.  I am also pleased to say following a bit of a break we 
will be reintroducing the Parents Forum, more information to follow on this after the half term break. 
 
We look forward to working with our school community to enhance the pupil experience at Montsaye 
Academy further. 
 

Yours faithfully  

     
Mrs Meena Gabbi     Robyn Allen  

Principal      Chair of Governors  
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